Canterbury Recycling Committee Meeting
Called to order at 6:35 pm
August 3, 2010

In Attendance: Seth Cohn
Adrienne Allaire
Bob Stump
Jill McCullough

1. The committee discussed the booth at the Canterbury Fair. The raffle was successful in generating
approximately 70 e-mail contacts for potential volunteers for future events, the committee feels that the shared
booth with the energy committee and Doris Hampton’s “Canterbury Tales” clothesline project was successful and
helped all involved parties interact with a maximum number of residents, while avoiding taking up too much space
at the findraiser.

2. The committee discussed the upcoming Dance at Da’ Dump: agreed upon theme will be “dressed to the 9’s” to
bring back the “formal” dress and reference that this will be the 9™ annual D@DD event. The committee agreed
on NHPR, The Concord Monitor, CUCC newsletter, Posters, and Facebook as potential marketing resources. The
dance will include an official D@DD Dessert contest (Entrants to provide their own sampling system, portions,
serving etc.) an art contest for children utilizing a recycling theme, LP Record music, and a 50/50 raffle in lieu of
waning interest for the silent auction.

3. New Business:

The energy committee will be sponsoring a series of lectures/presentations at the Canterbury Public Library
and is interested in doing so in conjunction with the recycling committee. The committee agreed to brainstorm
ideas for one or two sessions with the Canterbury Tales Clothesline project and What does recycling do for us?
(PAYT statistics/possible DES speaker) as initial ideas for these presentations.

Roadside Cleanup 2011 ideas were discussed briefly, including a scavenger hunt, prizes and sponsors for
participants as new ideas for the event.

The committee discussed a need for a hazardous waste day in Canterbury ASAP and the possibility of
funding this event if/when the select board approves a change in Construction/demolition debris vendors which will
potentially save 5,000-7,000 annually. The committee agreed to make this a priority before the 2011 waste budget
was submitted.

The committee discusses the online organization Freecycle, whose goal is to keep usable items from
landfills and incinerators by providing a network for those with free items to contact those who may want items
locally. The committee plans to outline use of the network and advocate its’ use in a future CUCC newsletter
article/blurb.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.



